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The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT)  
is replacing the reinforced concrete box culvert structure  
on East Main Street (I-94B) in Valley City.

The box culvert has reached it’s useful  
life span at 75 years old. It is in need  
of replacement due to the condition  
of the structure. 
The new structure will improve  
erosion control with proper  
culvert sizing and orientation.

Why is this 
project needed?

Box Culvert

Current Channel Orientation
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A full replacement of the existing box culvert. Two options are being considered:

How is this  
project funded? 
Total cost of the project is  
approximately $0.5 million and 
will be paid for with federal/
state funds. No costs associated 
with the project will be assessed  
to residents or business owners.

Will there be  
impacts to my 
property?
Temporary Construction  
Easements may be needed  
but no permanent impacts  
outside the Right-of-Way  
are expected.

 
CONTACT
Adam McGill, PE

EMAIL:
adam.mcgill@kljeng.com

WEBSITE:
dot.nd.gov

Option 1 
is to replace it with  
another box culvert.

Option 2
is to replace it with several culvert  
pipe parallel to each other.

When is  
construction  
and how will it  
affect me?

Sheyenne River

EAST MAIN STREET

VALLEY  
CITY

12
th

 A
ve

 N
E

12
th

 A
ve

 S
E

8
th

 A
ve

 S
W Puklich  

Chevrolet  
GMCConstruction is planned for 2025. 

Construction will take approximately  
four (4) weeks to complete, during  
which the roadway will be closed  
to through traffic. 

Detour will be in place  
during closure. 

What will the project consist of? 

Factors such as water flow, cost and environmental impacts  
will be considered as we evaluate the best option.

East Main Street (I-94B) | BOX CULVERT PROJECT VALLEY CITY, ND

DETOUR ROUTE

PROJECT LOCATION


